
 

 
 
 
11 April 2019 
 
 
Tim Miller 
Reporter 
Otago Daily Times 
 
E-mail:  Tim.Miller@odt.co.nz 
 
Dear Tim 
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) Request 
 
I refer to your e-mail of 10 January 2019, and my further correspondence with you, in which 
you requested all communications between Lime and the DCC and all internal council emails 
and communications regarding Lime. 
 
Please find attached the information as requested.  Please note that pursuant to section 7(2)(a) 
of the LGOIMA to protect the privacy of natural persons, and section 7(2)(g) of the LGOIMA to 
maintain legal professional privilege, some information has been withheld. 
 
As we have withheld some information you are advised that you have the right to seek a review 
by the Office of the Ombudsman. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Governance Support Officer 
 


































































































































































































































































